
2020-2021 

“Friday Bag“ 

Application 

 (Recipient must be enrolled as a student ) 

September is our annual renewal month for the Friday Bag program.  If you were enrolled in our 

summer program, your last summer bag will  arrive on Friday, August 28th.  The following two 

weeks, September 4th and 11th there will be no delivery as we process our renewals to begin a 

new year.   
 

Please fill out the following information and return to the address below to begin your Friday Bag 

delivery on September 18th for this current school year.   Delivery options may change in the       

future .  We will let you know well in advance if something changes.  1 application per household.  

 

Students Name: _____________________________________         Age: ________    Sex: ________ 

School you are enrolled in ___________________________________________   Grade ________  
 
Students Name: _____________________________________         Age: ________    Sex: ________ 

School you are enrolled in ___________________________________________   Grade ________ 
 

Students Name: _____________________________________         Age: ________    Sex: ________ 

School you are enrolled in    __________________________________________   Grade ________  
 
Students Name: _____________________________________         Age: ________    Sex: ________ 

School you are enrolled in    __________________________________________   Grade ________  
 
Students Name: _____________________________________         Age: ________    Sex: ________ 

School you are enrolled in    __________________________________________   Grade ________  
 
 
Students address for delivery ________________________________________________________ 
  
Parent/Guardian Email:  ____________________________________________________________    

Parent/Guardian Phone: ____________________________________________________________
        


